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Mark and Kathryn Nagy

We have lived at 704 Agnew Street for over 35 years. We love th street and our neighbours
have always been great in the past and present. We have had countless thefts and break ins
over the last 30 years.

We have had a car stolen in 1990. Our house was broken into in 1995, and had 15,000.00
worth of property stolen. In 2020 | had my truck stolen, with a truck load of tools, value was
87,000.00 for truck and tools. As well in 2023 | had my truck cleaned out in the middle of night,
this was 10,000.00 worth of tools.

As well we have had the pleasure of picking up needles and garbage on the pathway.
We ask that the pathway be closed, as it doesn't benefit any of the residents on Agnew, only the

people who our breaking into vehicles, or stealing stuff from the yards on the street. They are
able to elude the Police and getaway with crime.

Thank you for consideration of closing this walkway.



